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5 Grant Avenue 

Eatontown, NJ  07724 
P: 732-542-1055 

 

 

 

 

September 29, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:7C-6.6, school districts and charter schools must, by October 1st  

of each year, provide parents or guardians certain information on any State assessment or 

commercially-developed standardized assessment that will be administered in that school year.   

Attached you will find a chart of the standardized assessments the students in the Eatontown 

Public Schools will be completing this year.  Each assessment helps our teachers and 

administrators gain valuable insight on our students learning abilities, our curriculum, and our 

teaching methods. We encourage parents and guardians to review the testing dates to ensure 

students’ attendance during the testing time.  

 If you have any questions about the testing information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tara Micciulla 
Director of Elementary and Secondary Education 
 


